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Blue Mountain Village Foundation 2017 – 13th Annual Charity Golf 
Tournament– Friday, September 22nd, 2017 
 
The Blue Mountain Village Foundation is pleased to announce the 13th annual 
charity golf tournament, which will take place at Monterra Golf on Friday, 
September 22nd. This tournament is the Foundations primary fundraiser. The 
hope is that $75,000 is generated from this event.  
 
“We are so looking forward to this annual event. It provides a wonderful 
opportunity for many of our stakeholders and sponsors to enjoy a fantastic 
day of golf and support the community” says Andrew Seigwart, President of 
the Foundation. “We so appreciate the support that this community offers 
every year. The dollars that are raised in this community stay in this 
community providing support to organizations such as My Friends House; 
Home Horizon; Elephant Thoughts, Marsh Street Rocks, The YMCA 
Collingwood and many more”. 
 
The Blue Mountain Village Foundation is dedicated to enhancing the quality 
of life in our local communities through its financial support of registered 
charitable organizations whose activities provide benefit to the residents of 
our local communities, with an emphasis on children and family programs. 
Information about filing applications for funding and bursaries can be obtained 
at the Foundation website at www.bluemountainvillage.ca/foundation/ 
For information about the Foundation, contact Catherine Smart at 705-606-
0985. 
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